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Greetings,

I have received several correspondences from the Vermont Attorney General which claim that a web link to some
documents of unknown origin contain “historical” information. In the documents at the web link, there is a
statement identifying some sort of case dispute between the Vermont Department of Labor and I.

I have never been in any such case or dispute with that party.

Please provide any records of a case or dispute between the Vermont Department of Labor and I.

Please provide any records of the attorneys representing either alleged party, and any records of the disputed facts or
law in the alleged case or dispute.

Thank you,

David Shaddy, RN

Sent from my iPhone


